SALFORD TOWNSHIP PARK BOARD
Meeting Minutes — September 25, 2018

A meeting of the Salford Township Park Board was held on Tuesday, September 25th, at the Salford
Township Municipal Building in Tylersport. Present were Chairman Frank Jarrett, Warren Taylor, Charles
Boyd, Fred Moyer and myself, Tim Clemmer.

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM by Chairman Frank Jarrett.

The minutes from the previous meeting were distributed. Motion was made and seconded to approve
the minutes; motion carried unanimously.

Business:

« Lands Trust Report on the Copper Mine Creek and Morwood Road Tracts: We reviewed a
number of the suggested “to-do’ items mentioned in the reports. It was suggested that some of
these might be good projects to be addressed by local Scouts or other groups looking for a
community service project they could do? Tim agreed to contact some local Boy Scout
representatives to see if they might have any interest.

+ Finance Committee Request: Frank noted that the Finance Committee made a request at the
last BOS Meeting that representatives of the various Boards/Committees attend their meetings when
possible. The idea is that a representative in attendance might be able to answer questions
regarding related budget requests they're being asked to consider.

+ Tylersport Community Park: In discussing how to resolve water runoff issues and potential
grading schemes for the playing field area, it was noted that there was some disagreement as to
whether a Soccer Field should actuaily be accommodated. Apparently, some feel that potential
‘tournament games’ would bring too large a crowd onto the site, to the point where parking would
be an issue. We agreed that since the Soccer field only currently exists on paper, we do still have
the opportunity to reallocate the space for some other purpose. Tim suggested that based on the
popularity and usage of the tennis courts at the Branchwood Park, we might consider that as an
option? He agreed to do a site study to see how tennis courts might lay out on the space. He also
agreed to contact the local Youth Soccer Association to see if there is still a genuine interest in
having a Soccer field here or not?

+ Frank agreed to contact Doug Hedrick to inquire about an schedule for the installation of the Swing
Set and picnic tables for the pavilion. We're not certain if he intends to subcontract the work out or
to handle it himself.

There being no further business on the agenda, the meeting was adjourned at 8:05 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

E. Timothy Clemmer
Recording Secretary




